
 
 

2016 NO SHOW GALA 
TO BENEFIT THE 

FRIENDS OF MARLBOROUGH SENIORS 
 
To commemorate the one year anniversary of the ribbon cutting for the new Marlborough Senior Center, 

we cordially invite you to enjoy a celebration from the comfort of your own home.  
Tickets will be available until March 31, 2016 

 

$5.00 per person or $50.00 to sponsor a table for 15 
  

100% of your tax-deductible donation will support services and programs for local seniors.  
No event – no expenses for you or us! Your absence is requested.  

  
Your donation includes:  

- Not having to attend an actual event  
- Not having to wear a fancy gown or stuffy tuxedo 
- Not having to find a babysitter 
- Not having to suffer through another dry chicken dinner 
- Not having to listen to well-meaning but long winded speeches 

 
 

Make your secure donation today at: www.friendsofmarlboroughseniors.org  
 

Checks may be made payable to:  The Friends of Marlborough Seniors 
  P.O. Box 358 
  Marlborough, MA 01752 

 
 
The Friends of Marlborough Seniors would like to acknowledge the generous event sponsorship of the following: 
 

                            

Thank You for Your  
Support of the 

Friends of Marlborough Seniors 
 
 

http://www.friendsofmarlboroughseniors.org/

